
St. Jacob United Church of Christ 
St. Jacob, Illinois 

2019 First Quarter Congregational Meeting 
Sunday, April 14, 2019 

 
The First Quarter 2019  Congregational Meeting was called to order by council vice-president, 
Don Yann. 
 
Jane Noeltner made a motion to accept the minutes as presented, George Anderson 
seconded.  Vote taken, all in favor, motion carried. Brian Meyer made a motion to accept 
financial reports as presented, seconded by John Zweck.  Vote taken, all in favor, motion 
carried. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Welcome to the new council members:  Kevin Hollis and Donna Lowe. 
 
Strawberry Festival is soon.  Preparations well under way.   
 
Moose Lodge Dinner Fundraiser is in two weeks.  Volunteers are needed! 
 
Parking Lot Repair Pot-holes will be filled in near future 
 
New Office Furniture  Thank you to Rae Lynne and Brian Meyer for acquiring and delivering 
two new office desks (FREE!). 
 
Search and Call – The process is continuing and the committee is still reviewing new profiles. 
 
New Business: 
 
Pastor Nancy’s Report – Pastor Nancy is here for us until we find the one we are looking for 
and we in turn are grateful to have her. “You are two of the finest churches I have been in.  
Remain patient.” 
 
There being no further business, Tiffany Duncan made a motion to adjourn, seconded by 
Melissa Anderson.  Meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Audrey Yann 
Church Secretary/Treasurer 


